
 
    

Modernised Main Station in Pardubice Will Bring Higher 

Comfort to Passengers, Trains Will Be Faster and More 

Silent 

The Central Committee of the Ministry of Transport approved the project intent of 

modernisation of the railway junction Pardubice which was submitted by the future 

construction investor – Správa železniční dopravní cesty. Modernisation of railway 

infrastructure at Pardubice Main Station will allow decreasing noise and increasing 

speed of passing trains. Passengers will have at their disposal repaired centre 

platforms with barrier-free access, a new orientation system, station radio, lifts and 

escalators. Estimated investment costs will exceed CZK 4 billion. During the first 

phase, the construction will be financed from national resources; however, co-

financing by the EU is also expected. The construction should be launched already 

in 2019; works will take three years to complete. 
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